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To Whom it may concern

17.03.2025 No 9-7/342-1

Confirmation letter

‘The Estonian Ministry of Culture hereby confirms that the Estonian National Symphony
Orchestra is co-financed from the state budget of the Republic of Estonia in the sum
of 3 823 919 euros as the orchestra’s annual funding for the current year,

Yours sincerely,

s

Katre Viili
Head of the Arts Department
acting as Undersecretary for Creativity

Kertu Aksiim +372 6282252
Kertu. Aksiim@kul.ee
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